
 

 

Public Notice 

Public Consultation Forum for 700 MHz Spectrum Auction 

Slated for September 10, 2013 

The Spectrum Management Authority (SMA) and the ICT Division within the 

Ministry of Science, Technology, Energy and Mining (MSTEM) hereby advise that 

the public consultation on the 700 MHz Spectrum Auction will continue in the 

form of a public forum scheduled for 2013 September 10 at 10 a.m. at the 

Jamaica Conference Centre, 14-20 Port Royal Street, Kingston.  Webcasting will 

be available.   

 
Please continue to check the SMA website for updates or contact the Auction 
Manager at:  

The Auction Manager  
C/O Spectrum Management Authority  
13-19 Harbour Street  
Kingston  
spectrumauction@sma.gov.jm 

 

 

 

 

 


